
1

Laurie Walter

From: Tom Posella
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 9:44 AM
To: jpavlus@bcplegal.com; Laurie Walter; Mayor; Trustee Evans; Trustee Lynn; Trustee 

Richards; TrusteeZapata
Cc: Cosimo Pagano
Subject: Fwd: Pavilion Public Restroom

Good Morning,  
 
I wanted to pass along an email from a new resident to the Village.    

   This is quite a generous offer.  The restrooms could certainly use the upgrade.  I’m happy to work with 
him on scope, materials, etc.    
 
Look forward to thoughts and feedback.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Billone, Thomas J. <Tom.Billone@comfortsystemsusa.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 6:12:25 PM 
To: Tom Posella <dmo@villageofskaneateles.com> 
Subject: Pavilion Public Restroom  
  
Tom, 
  
Hope all is well. I wanted to inquire about a proposed donation on behalf of my wife & myself associated with the Public 
restrooms under the Pavilion at Clift Park. I’m proposing new plumbing fixtures, tile upgrades, partitions, & bathroom 
accessories. (of course Italian marble throughout) just kidding, that will defiantly get denied.  The current conditions are 
not a representation of who we are in the community. If you feel this would require several layers of approvals & cause 
hardship with the Village, I will differ my offering. My only intent is to improve our public areas in the Village. Thank you 
for the time & consideration.  
  
  
As always thank you, 
  
Thomas J. Billone 
  
Thomas J. Billone  
President & CEO 

 
  
Comfort Systems USA (Syracuse), Inc. 
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6500 New Venture Gear Drive East Syracuse, NY  13057 
Direct: (315) 701-2068  
Cell: (585) 370-7946 
  




